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Board of Selectmen 

SPECIAL MEETING 

February 3, 2015 – 5:30 PM 

Town Hall 

 

MINUTES 

 

 

1.0 The meeting was called to order at 5:36 p.m. by First Selectman Joyce Okonuk.  Selectman Linda 

Finelli was present and Selectman John Bendoraitis was absent.  Others in attendance include 

Board of Finance members Meghan Bruce and Liz Charron, Dr. Kaye Griffin and Matt 

Engelhardt, Cooperative Educational Services (CES).  Audience:  1 

 

2.0 Dr. Griffin asked to meet with members of the Boards of Selectmen and Education for the purpose 

of surveying input from all members re the search Dr. Griffin is conducting for a new 

Superintendent of Schools.  A link is posted on the Lebanon Schools website detailing the search 

process.  The deadline for applicants to submit is February 19
th

.    

 

CES will be or have met with several constituency groups in town including a parent meeting later 

this evening.   

 

Following a prescribed format attendees were asked for feedback re the quality they were seeking 

in a new superintendent, the name the attributes of the town, and other related questions.  Positive 

interaction took place among all attendees. 

 

3.0 Motion Okonuk/Finelli to adjourn the meeting at 6:35 p.m.  Vote:  Yes, unanimous 
 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Joyce R. Okonuk, First Selectman 


